
 

SAFE 

This week in assembly, we spoke about 

positive behaviour and consequences.  

It was reiterated again that children can 

speak to any adult in the school if some-

thing is bothering  them. 

There are also worry boxes 

and worry monsters in each 

class.  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

head teacher's sticker in our Reward  Assem-

bly this morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5S were the superstars this week with their 

tidy cloakroom. Congratulations for winning 

10 minutes extra play.  

      LEARNING  

Trainee teachers from the University 

of Greenwich spent the day with us 

again on Tuesday. This time their fo-

cus was SEND. They observed inter-

ventions and lessons as well as spoke 

to teachers and 

looked at books. 

Their feedback 

was in-

credibly positive.  

Whilst half of Year 5 took part in the 

Young Voices concert on Wednesday, 

the other half continued learning! 

Mini models of Ancient Egypt were 

created. As well as showing off their 

history knowledge, many children also 

demon-

strated 

their 

knowledge 

of 3D 

shape and 

origami!  

 

Tuesday 28th January—Beauty & The 

Beast Panto (in school) 

Thursday 30th January—Girls Football 

Match Vs Poverest 

w/c 3rd February—Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Happy 

On Tuesday 28th Janu-

ary, M&M productions are coming  to per-

form ‘Beauty & The Beast’ live in our Sports 

Hall! They came in last year and performed 

‘The Wizard of Oz’ . Make sure you get your 

child’s tick-

ets via 

parentpay. 

 

A fantastic 

time was 

had at the Young Voices concert on 

Wednesday at the O2. Children (and grown 

ups!) sang their hearts out and behaved 

impeccably! Thank-you to Miss Carr, Mrs 

Riley, Mr Mills and our parent helpers for 

accompanying the children  and Miss Buck-

ley for organising. 

 

 

 

 

 

Silly Science 

On Tuesday, Year 3 were visited by a 

‘Silly Scientist’. They learnt about chemi-

cal reactions, gravity and the 3 elements 

required for a fire. The children can’t 

wait to learn more about these things in 

their Science IPC topic ‘Shake it’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Snow 
There has been lots going on this week with trips out and visitors in 

which are detailed below. The weather has turned even colder, so 

please ensure your child is suitably dressed for the weather and bringing 

a coat to school. The atmosphere around school is calm and purposeful 

and I am incredibly impressed with the high standard of learning across the curricu-

lum.  Have a fantastic weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday.  

3B 1.Roni 

2.Aiden 

3T 1. Alicia 

2. Bella 

4T 1.Oscar 

2.Max 

4Y 1. TBC next 
week 

2. Niah 

5B 1.Maddison P 

2.Finley 

5S 1.Beatrice 

2.Amelia 

6D 1.Jack O’B 

2.Molly 

6T 1.Thomas  

2.Leo 

Sport 1.Remie (3T) 

2.Chloe 6T) 

Kindness 1.Holly (6T) 

Cloakroom 5S 

 


